
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
NCDSB Chair and Vice-Chair Elected at Annual Board 
Meeting 
 
December 3, 2012:  

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board Annual Organizational Meeting took 
place on December 2, 2019 resulting in the election of a new Board Chair and an 
acclamation of the Vice–Chair.   Glenn Sheculski was elected as Board Chair for the 
upcoming 2020 year and Fred Salvador was acclaimed in his position as Vice-Chair of 
the Board. 

 

    

Glenn Sheculski, Board Chair  Fred Salvador Jr., Board Vice-Chair 

Furthermore, the Board of Trustees appointed Stan Skalecki to fill a vacant seat on 
the Board of Trustees.   Mr. Skalecki will serve out the remainder of this term (until 
2022) as Catholic school trustee and represents the Kirkland Lake and Englehart 
regions of the Board.  Mr. Skalecki took the oath of office in a short commissioning 
ceremony before the Annual Meeting of the Board. 

 

 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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